July 21,1932,
Dear Dr.Noble: e

I wes very glad to receive your letter of
July 18th, mag sbout the nlmn for mr trip makes
me wish I were poing along,

While Mrs Lucy Perkins snd I were in Tiemtsin
the last time we wero over we saw some architestual nodo),s
of tm of the palaces and gates of Peking, They m
beautiful made by a Chinese gmtlm who md %o e in
the Imperial pelace,I think that they were in the Chawmber
of Commerce tuilding snd they would be quite worthwhile
for Mr Southwell to see,if you have time while you are
there, :

1 am enolosing & letter of introduction to
Dr and Mrs John C, Perguson for you and Mr Southwell,They
are Doth intimate friends of mine and will be very glad & @'
to see you,You imow that m- rorgum has written a mumber

general srt Mhor
paintings,and poreelains and pottcry and a fourth on the
bronzes. He hes had very exceptional opportuz;iﬁu in Pelking

of books on Chinese art,cnwen

For quite s mumber of years he was advisor to the Emperor
While we were living in Shanghal je was & silent partmer
in my hushends firm,so I heve kmown him over a long period




Hoping that you both will have 8 most enjoysble
tﬁpo
Very cordially yourss

Gertrude Bass Warner.
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